
 
 

FOOD SERVICE AND DELIVERY SCHEDULE CHANGE/UPDATE 

 

Starting this week, we will be changing the food service delivery schedule and 
will be eliminating the need to have food service on Friday. This means one less 
day to have to plan meal pick up or delivery for you and for us!  

 

The New Schedule: 

Lundy Drive thru and the van routes will operate Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday from 11am until 1 pm, as usual. 

Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday sacks will contain a lunch, after-school 
supper, and breakfast for the next day, along with milk for each meal! 

The Thursday sack will contain four (4) days’ worth of meals and milk for the 
days we are not delivering/serving. This means there will be meals and milk for 
each child for Thursday, Friday, Saturday, and Sunday! 
 
**A special note: In observance of the Memorial Day holiday, we will be closed 
on Monday May 25th. The meals for Memorial Day will be included in the sack 
being distributed on Thursday May 21st. You will receive five (5) days’ worth of 
meals and milk for each child in your household**  
 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Food Service Department 
at 541.937.2105 x207 or email breid@lowell.k12.or.us 
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